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SEWER COLLECTION SYSTEM PROJECTS ODDSTAD & TERRA NOVA  
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – On January 7, 2019, the City’s contractor, Pacific Trenchless, 
Inc., will begin construction on the Collection System Project at Oddstad and Terra Nova Blvd. This 
project will install 2,337 linear feet of sewer mainlines in the Park Pacifica neighborhood (see attached 
map). This work includes increasing the existing pipe sizes from 8 inch to 10 inch, 12 inch to 16 inch, and 
15 inch pipe to 18 inch. The project will remove the existing clay pipe with high-density polyethylene, 
referred to as HDPE. This project is tentatively set to be completed in April 2019. 
 
The City appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation for any inconveniences caused by 
construction activities as we strive to improve human health and the environment in Pacifica. Pacific 
Trenchless, Inc. will be applying safety and traffic coordination measures to minimize inconveniences as 
much as possible. Please contact the Public Works Department at (650) 738-4660 if you have any 
questions or comments. Updated project information will also be posted on the City’s website at 
www.cityofpacifica.org 

 
 
Staff contact:  Alex Garcia, Assistant Engineer of Public Works - Wastewater, (650) 922-5663, 
garciaa@ci.pacifica.ca.us  
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